
 

 
 

WITHDRAWAL OF INTENT TO AWARD AND REJECTION OF ALL BIDS  
 
 
Date:  May 5, 2020  
 
To:  All Bidders  
 
From:  Keith Roland, Buyer 

Department of Health and Human Services 
 
RE: RFP 6212-Z1 STD Testing services  
   
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The State of Nebraska, Department of Health and Human Services, is withdrawing the Intent to Award 
on the above-referenced bid posted April 10, 2020 to the Center for Disease Detection. 
 
Per Section I.X of RFP 6212-Z1, the State of Nebraska is exercising its reserved right to reject all bids in 
response to this RFP. 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 
 


